
From: Carter, Eric M. <Eric.Carter@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 10:22 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: TSA Senior Leadership Summit (SLS) Tabletop Exercise Travel notification/request for Board 
of Ethics approval  
 
Hi Steve I just realized I hadn’t notified you of my return.    I returned from the TSA Table Top Exercise 
intact with no honorariums or gifts or gratuities of any kind.  Thanks for everything.  Have a great 
upcoming Thanksgiving Holiday. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Eric    
 
Eric M. Carter 
Deputy Chief  
Special Functions Divison 
Chicago Police Dept 
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